
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
You must support this bill for small dollar contribution matches. It is imperative that regular people who 
represent the majority of Americans can run for, and win, elections. It is sickening that just wealthy 
people or people who have wealthy donors run now. Their agenda is definitely not that of regular 
Americans. We must be represented by people who are like us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. k L 
90 d 
ROSEBURG, OR 97470 
 
 
 


